
 

SARS: Request for wage demands - 2026/27-financial 

year 
 

The PSA is preparing for the 2026/27-wage negotiations and invites all members to submit their wage 

demands. This process is essential to ensure that the needs and priorities of members are fully reflected 

in the consolidated position that the PSA will present to SARS on behalf of members. 

 

Members are requested to forward their individual wage demands to their local Full-Time Shop Steward 

(FTSS). Each FTSS will consolidate inputs at the regional level, after which regions will present their 

consolidated demands at the SARSWU Branch meeting. A single, unified PSA wage demand will then be 

finalised for submission during the negotiation process. The deadline for submissions is 10 October 

2025. The PSA encourages all members to actively participate in this process, as members’ contributions 

will strengthen the collective voice and enhance the PSA’s negotiating power. 

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact their nearest PSA Provincial Office. The PSA thanks members in advance for their input, 

commitment, and support. 
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